
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
A regular meeting of the Conservation Commission was planned to be held on Monday February 10, 
2025, at 5:30 pm.  Commission Members in attendance: Catherine Gott, Jacquie Mauer, and Kay Barrett.  
Student Representative Mady Lawver attended.  Staff Sarah McShane attended.  Evan Freund and Philp 
Branton had pre-planned absences.  Seb Sweatman was absent.  Lacking a quorum, the regularly 
scheduled meeting for February 10th was cancelled.     
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